Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HNTB
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 16, 2017, 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. "open house"
PLACE: Florida SouthWestern State College (FSW) Charlotte Campus, Auditorium Lobby, 26300 Airport Road, Punta Gorda, FL 33950
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a public information meeting about the widening of Interstate 75 (I-75) to six lanes from south of N. Jones Loop Road to north of US 17 in Punta Gorda, Charlotte County.
The meeting will be an open house format. Display boards will be available for viewing and project representatives will be available at the meeting to answer questions and discuss the project. FDOT encourages the public to attend the meeting.
FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Jamie Schley, Title VI Coordinator, FDOT, at (863)519-2573 or jamie.schley@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. Persons who are hearing or speech impaired can contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
Financial Project ID No: 413042-4-52-01
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Jamie Schley, (863)519-2573, jamie.schley@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Jamie Schley, Florida Department of Transportation, District One, 801 N. Broadway Street, Bartow, Florida 33830-3809, (863)519-2573 jamie.schley@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact Jennifer Dorning, Community Outreach Manager, (239)338-7723, jennifer.dorning@dot.state.fl.us, or Zachary Burch, Communications Manager, (239)225-1950, zachary.burch@dot.state.fl.us.
